
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Saturday 1st May:  A special one day conference is 
being held in Zaragoza for churches in the North of 
Spain.  There will be various talks and workshops 
based on the theme “Following Jesus”.  The main 
speaker is Raquel Molina Becerra.  There will also be a 
special youth and children’s programme.  Pray that it 
will be a beneficial time of teaching and fellowship. 
 
Saturday 6th May:  Bilbao International Church Hike 
and Picnic.  This is a good evangelistic event and 
church members are always very faithful at inviting 
their non-Christian friends.  It provides a good 
opportunity to have important conversations and 
strengthens the community of believers as well.  
 
Sunday 7th May:  Sarriko and BIC are holding a special 
service called “Day of the Christian Home”.  The aim is 
to encourage families in their walk with God as a 
family and raising their children faithfully in the ways 
of the Lord.  The children’s choir will be taking part in 
the service and other members of the congregation.   
 
Wednesday 31st May: Andamio Kids Publishing 
Committee have a meeting in Barcelona to discuss 
future publications and strategies.  Pray for wisdom in 
selecting good resources and for clarity in the goals 
and vision of the kid’s literature as they seek to equip 
the churches throughout Spain and the Spanish 
speaking world. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
At Bilbao International Church and Sarriko there is 
a need for 2 interns, ideally beginning this 
September.  The aim is to work alongside both 
churches and to help out with GBU in the Basque 
Country.  Pray that God would provide 2 workers 
that would be a good fit for the ministry team here 
in Bilbao. 
 
Pray for more people to come to know Christ in BIC 
and Sarriko and for stronger commitment amongst 
those who come along to church.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

MAY 2023 

Prayer Points 

 For the Conference in Zaragoza that it will 

be an encouraging time 

 For the church hike and picnic, that God 

would provide opportunities for good 

conversations 

 For the special church services in May in 

BIC and Sarriko. 

 For Andamio Kids Committee as they 

select good resources to be translated and 

published 

 For the need for more workers, that God 

would bring the right people here to work 

alongside the churches and GBU. 

 


